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NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 
REGION I 

2100 RENAISSANCE BLVD. 
KING OF PRUSSIA, PA  19406-2713 

 
 

 
January 7, 2021 

 
Bette W. Blankenship, M.S., DABR, FAAPM 
  Radiation Safety Officer 
The Hospital of Central Connecticut 
100 Grand Street 
New Britain, CT  06050 
 
SUBJECT: THE HOSPITAL OF CENTRAL CONNECTICUT HOSPITAL, EXEMPTION TO 

20.1701 NOT REQUIRED, MAIL CONTROL NO. 624088 
 
Dear Ms. Blankenship: 
 
This is in reference to your letter dated December 23, 2020 requesting an exemption to the 
regulations in 10 CFR 20.1701. After discussions with several staff members, we have 
concluded that the requested exemption is not required. We believe that you may revise your 
established survey procedures to allow periodic, annually when possible, verifications of air flow 
to confirm DACs are not exceeded. 
 
Your cooperation is appreciated. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Tara L. Weidner, Senior Health Physicist 
Medical and Licensing Assistance Branch 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
Region I 
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